
PLAYERS AND PARENTS CODE OF CONDUCT 

Hervey Bay State High School strongly supports and encourages parents/carers to attend school 
sporting competitions to support our players. We are very fortunate to have dedicated staff 
supervising this additional activity, enabling your student to participate in extra-curricular activities 
and competitions. The following expectations will be placed on players and parents, when attending 
such events: 

• Supervising staff and coaches must be treated with the upmost respect.
• Unsportsmanlike language, harassment or aggressive behaviour towards school officials and

coaches will not be tolerated.
• We encourage all players, parents and spectators to demonstrate respectful behaviour and

respect all decisions made by school officials and referees.
• Never ridicule or scorn a player, coach or coaching staff for making a mistake – respect their

efforts.
• Participation in positive cheering that encourages the players in the team you are

supporting.
• All parents/carers need to use the appropriate channels of communication and contact the

school office if they would like to communicate or address a concern.

If a player and/or parent does not adhere to the above expectations and doesn’t respond to assistance 
provided, they will be issued with a breach notice and may be prohibited from attending future school 
sporting events.  

____________________________________        ___________ 
Player Signature                                                                  Date 

____________________________________        ___________ 
Parent/Carer Signature                                                      Date 




